
   

 
 

MARCH 22, 2016 

Thank you for Attending Doctors’ Day Event 
Thank you to those who were able to join us at the Doctors’ Day Celebration. We had a nice turnout, warm indoor 
location, good company and the food was delicious! Happy Doctors’ Day! 

 

Important Change to Admission, Transfer and Discharge Orders 
Due to a recent change, a patient may only have a SINGLE admission, transfer, and discharge order. If multiple orders 
are placed, the system will cancel the previous order and use the newest. This has caused some confusion because 
when the order for admission is placed by the ECC physician, the attending then is placing a new order and this new 
order is discontinuing the original order. CRM needs the original order from ECC to stay in the chart. The attending 
provider should MODIFY, not discontinue, the admission order to place the correct physician name in the admitting 
field. If you have questions about modifying the order, please work with any Case Manager on the nursing units. For 
questions, please contact eCovenant EMR Support at 989.583.4500.   
 

Good Friday Service - March 25 
Good Friday Services will take place this Friday, March 25, at the following locations and times. Please expect the 
services to last approximately 20 minutes.   

 Harrison Side Rooms C & D – 11:30 am 

 Cooper Chapel – 12:00 noon 
 Michigan Third Floor Conference Room - 12:30 pm  

 

Advances in Oncology; Focus on Breast Cancer - April 22 
Please join us at the 2nd Annual Covenant Cancer Care Center Symposium. Speakers include both local oncological 
specialists as well as MD Anderson physicians. 5.5 CMEs available. 

When: April 22 from 8:00 am to 3:00 pm 
Where: Zehnders of Frankenmuth, 730 South Main, Frankenmuth, MI  

Register online via the following link, covenanthealthcare.com. For questions, please contact Sandy Johnson at 

989.583.5007 or sandrajohnson@chs-mi.com  

 

 

http://www.covenanthealthcare.com/main/events/932.aspx

